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P6 Newsletter
2018/19 Term 1
	This Term…
We have started our Scottish Geography topic, Band on Tour.  
We are learning about rooms of the house in French, and some pupils are extending their Gaelic vocabulary to include numbers, colours, feelings, and family.

In technology, some pupils are working on the theme ‘Houses and Homes.’

	Remember …
PE days are Monday and Friday, and gym kit, including indoor shoes, should be brought in on those days.
Group one swimming lessons have begun on Mondays, and pupils in that group should bring swimming costume, towel, and swimming cap (if required).
	Important Dates

11th September – House Elections for pupils
11th September – Open Evening for Parents and carers

26th September – House assembly for pupils

9th and 10th October - Parents Evenings

	For those pupils who are experiencing any difficulties accessing or completing the weekly Sumdog challenge at home, the P6 teachers are offering support in the ICT suite, one lunchtime per week.

	Reminders

Please ensure that you record any comments in the section at the back of your child’s learning log, when it is brought home for you to review.
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